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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – March 27th 2023 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on Monday 27th of March.  

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight Report presented. 

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Curriculum Policy 

- English 

 

The Board commends the staff for reviewing our school policies. Policies are available at the school 

on request and organisational policies when updated will be available on our website.  
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Important maintenance work currently taking place is the development of a school garden and the 

pupils will be involved in this project.  

 

The Board thanked the teachers for organising a very enjoyable Seachtain na Gaeilge and for 

involving the children in a very popular Céilí Mór. 

 

The Board complimented the pupils and staff for the National Spring Cleanup initiative of the local 

community and Toonagh Road.  

 

The Board congratulated 2nd class on receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation. The Board wishes 

the pupils well in their preparation for the Sacrament of Holy Communion and the Sacrament of 

Confirmation.  

 

The Board commended the staff, pupils and parents on the success of the recent fundraisers for 

World Down Syndrome Day and World Autism Day. Donations will be made to two worthy 

charities, Down Syndrome Clare and Ennis Voices for Autism. The Board thanked Laura for 

organising very nice prizes for the colouring competition for World Down Syndrome Day.  

 

The Board commends the Parents Association for their kind gesture to pay for the buses for the 

school tours for the children.  

 

The next Board meeting will take place in Term 3.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


